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MUNICIPAL ELECTION NOMINATION PERIOD 
 
Nomination Period for the upcoming 2022 Municipal Election is now closed. The Township has 
certified the following candidates to run in the upcoming election: 
 
Mayor (Acclaimed) 
Janet Horner 
 
Deputy Mayor 
Earl Hawkins 
Shirley Boxem 
 
Councillor 
Patricia Clark 
Kim Lyon 
Andrew Cunningham 
Timothy Trafananko 
Daryl Stansfield 
Barry Smith 
 
An “All Candidates Meeting” in the form of question and answer will be hosted by MC2 (Mono 
Mulmur Coalition) on Saturday September 17th – 9:30-11:30am. 
Stay tuned for more information. 
 
The Township of Mulmur would like to congratulate all candidates on their decision to run in the 
upcoming election. 
 
For more information, please contact 
 
Roseann Knechtel, Deputy Clerk    Tracey Atkinson, CAO/Clerk 
705-466-3341 ext. 223 | rknechtel@mulmur.ca 705-466-3341 ext. 222 | tatkinson@mulmur.ca 
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